

U.S. DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE

Jason R. Dunn United States Attorney District of Colorado

1801 California Street, Suite 1600 Denver, CO 80202

(303) 454-0100 FAX (303) 454-0405

February 16, 2021

President Joseph R. Biden, Jr. c/o Jessica Hertz, Staff Secretary The White House Washington, DC 20500

Dear Mr. President:

As requested by the Acting Attorney General, I am hereby submitting my resignation as United States Attorney for the District of Colorado, effective 11:59 p.m. on February 28, 2021.

It has been the greatest honor of my professional life to serve as U.S. Attorney and to lead the outstanding employees of this office. We fought violent crime, drug cartels, and domestic terrorism, held accountable corporations and doctors for their careless distribution of opioids, and worked to better the lives of those in Indian Country. In the end, Coloradans are safer for our work and I could not be more proud to have been part of this team.

I wish you and your administration the best of luck and success going forward.

outines amayo

Jason R. Dunn